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L. Membership
a. Recruitment

i. New Recruitment Efforts:
1. Wendy is still engaging in conversations with the LACCD to consider a
contract membership.

a. Kim attended a communication department meeting at LACC to
talk about ways to be more active and join FACCC. She talked
with Sarah Cracciola-Garcia, who is active in the AFT 1521 and is
willing to talk with Wendy about more possible internal support.

b. The Committee will continue to talk about what would be an
appropriate cost for institutional membership and suggestions
for marketing.

2. The Committee made a commitment to try new recruiting tactics at the
Fall ASCCC plenary.

a. Discussions revolve around trying to create an atmosphere more
attractive for conversations (seating areas and receptions) that
can help recruit new members both for FACCC and more
actionable work such as legislative visits and commitment to
committees.

b. Regional Workgroups: The Committee planned the agenda for the San Diego regional
meeting on May 12" at San Diego Mesa College.
i. The meeting will focus on creating a participatory meeting. The meeting
currently has approximately 30 people.
1. The agenda is as follows:

a. Session 1: A “Who’s Who” of California Policy and governance
groups;

b. Session 2: Interactive group work considering ways in which
participants can be more active at the local, regional, and state
levels.

c. Session 3: Advocacy training—how to get active.

i. Herlim will try to set up a local legislative visit for some
participants to use their new, learned skills.



ii. The Committee will try to get two more regional meetings for the fall 2023 and
is considering:
1. Glendale
2. Moorpark

1. Leadership
a. Redefining Regions: The Committee continues to discuss how we can build more

regional capacity and is interested in assessing whether the current regions are
adequate to start building a regional capacity.
i. The Committee is going to discuss the skills and outcomes that might be relevant
if we had Regional Coordinators.

Next Meeting is on May 11" from 4 pm-5 pm



